
PROCEEDINGS OF MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE TOWN OF OAK GROVE, LOUISIANA 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 17, 2020 – 3:30 P.M. 

 

 

The Town Council of Oak Grove met in special session on Friday, January 17, 2020 at 3:30 P.M.  

Present for the meeting were Council Members Nevels, Gammill, Walker and Rye.  Council 

Member Allen was absent.  Mayor Holland presided. 

 

Invocation was led by Council Member Walker. 

 

Mayor Holland stated that the Ford truck that had been driven by the water superintendent was 

currently at the dealership needing repairs.  He stated that the estimate for repair cost was 

expensive and asked that the council consider getting bids for a new truck for the water 

department.  After a brief discussion, Council Member Rye made a motion, seconded by Council 

Member Gammill to authorize the Mayor to obtain bids for a new truck for the water department.  

The motion passed unanimously. 

 

With no further business at 3:43 P.M., the meeting adjourned. 

 

 

_____________________________   _____________________________ 

MELLISSA CORLEY, LCMC   ADAM T. HOLLAND, MAYOR 
 


